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DE.AK READERS ™

THOUGH 1T MAY BE
TRUE THAT WE
}DEVILDOGS ARE A
TOUGH AND DANGEROULS
BREED AT TIMES, AND
THAT WE HAVE A
TENDENCY TO BE
VULGAR AND ROl 51Emou 3
PLEASE DON'T LOOK -
N UPON US
BECAUSE. OF OUR
YOUTHFUL INDISCRETION
WE ARE HERE TO
PROTECT YoOuR
FREEDOMS AND
RIGHTS. BY THE. LAY,
MIGHT You SPARE
‘A BOWL oF HoT
'CHON, AND, PERHAPS,
FEL POODLER FoR
f‘us TO CHASE. AROUND?

OF THE ] EI\ NEL!.

: PGJJ. ll"{O "I;I'_"'T‘T‘TO

BIE0TED AS EEINEL CHIST HAS
MARY KRAUSS O MEY JIESTY
wAae)

l'ow for the good news!il!l!

The Mziling Iabeles that zre on the

front of your Woof-0-Gran that

hzve lines under them, will be a one-time
mailinge, as we know that Founds Cfficers,
Pzeck (Mficers, end especizlly the

Dor; Robbers, change after the lational
Convention and/or Suprens Growl,

Tt is the responsibilit; of the new Pack
and Pound Doz Robbers to get their new
Installstion forms into the Fochk and

the Fennel, so th=t a new listin- of
Pack and Pound addresses m2y be prerared,
Unless the FKennel Dog Robber zets these
Forms, plezse ha zssured that vour Psck
and Pounds, will be the most un-informed
menbers of the Dogs.

Ac uwsval, this newslettennill not contain anythins other than the listinzs, et
are directed by the Lwacws, #nd the Fennel Chief Devil Dozs "1st mensage. Fhe spzce belo
is for the message.

Georre
tootl HE CHlEl SEZ“‘OOOGOO
Thanks for your many many letters and cards of congratulations - it was heartwarming.

I am presently in the process of writing a personal letter to each Staff Member -
if you have not received yours yet - it is in the mail.

I would like to see our present membership of 2,000 paid Devil Dogs grow to 3,000 over
the next year. 1'm sure we all know a Marine Corps:Leaguer who we could propose for

membership in MODD. If each and every Devil Dog can recommend one new member we are
already over our goal.

(see back of this page)



Our 50th Anniversary will be in 1989 and celebrated in Dallas in August 1989.
I hope as many of you as possible will be there to help us celebrate. Any specific
ideas you have for this anniversary will be welcome. We will finalize all details at our
Kennel Growl in Arlington, February 10, 1989 (Mid-Winter Staff Meeting of the League)
- the Growl will be immediately following the adjourment of the League Meeting.

Keep up the great work you are doing and keep those letters coming in to me. Send any
and all news items to our Barking Dog, PDD George Barrows and order any gear you need
from our Quartermaster PDD James Powell. Check out the listing of officers for their
addresses.

Semper Woof Woof

Mae Krauss, Kennel Chief

P.S. I must tell you that many Devil Dogs have been sending input for the 50th
Anniversary and suggested changes to the initiation and installation. These suggestions
will be discusced with Connie (Bubbleos) as she alsc fezls there should be changes.

If you have a picture of yourself, every PUP, Devil Dog and PDD - please send it to
me. What would be great is to have one when you were in Service and one taken just
recently. If we get enough Devil Dogs to do this perhaps I will have a durprise for
you.,



